
May – June 2010 Prayer Letter 
Dear Pastor, Church, and Co-Laborers, 
 

‘The heavens declare the glory of God; and the firmament sheweth his   
handywork.’ Psalms 19:1  

 Throughout our travels it has been wonderful to see the matchless beauty 
that God has blessed our country with. We had an amazing trip to Kansas and 
were able to visit several churches. It was great to spend some time with pastors 
that had been involved in planting several churches in the mid-west.  

We had the opportunity to share 
our ministry with many churches in the 
last two months. It has been exciting to see 
how God has been raising our support 
recently. We have picked up several new 
supporting churches in the last couple of 
months. Praise God that we seem to be 
nearing the end of our deputation journey. 

With God’s continued blessing, we plan to leave for California the first part of 
2011. We have opened a moving expense account to set money back toward the 
cost of moving out to California. We seem to need approximately $8,000 to 
cover our moving expenses to California and setting up our home. Thank you 
for your faithful support, and we pray that God will raise the additional funds 
needed to get out to California.  

As the summer draws to a close, we would like to ask you to pray that 
we will be able to schedule more meetings to finish out this year. God has been 
faithful to raise our support this year, and we believe that the remainder of our 
support will continue to come in. Continue to pray that we will have good 
health, be a blessing to the people we minister with, and that the Lord will 
continue to supply the needed meetings and support. God has been so good to 
us, and we pray that He is doing wonderful things in your life and ministries as 
well. Thank you for all of your support for us through prayer and financial 
sacrifice. 

 
Reaching California, 

 
David Rasnake


